35P/MEM-COR/4/09-10                                              July 14, 2009
 

To All Members

 

Dear All,

 

Systematic Investment Plans upto Rs.50,000/- exempt from PAN- AMFI Guidelines for Uniform Implementation.

Please refer to our mail dated July 03, 2009 forwarding a copy of the KYC Committee’s Report on the above.  The Committee has finalized its guidelines after taking into account comments and suggestions received from a few Members.

Attached is the AMFI guidelines for Uniform Implementation of SEBI’s letter on exemption of PAN for SIP upto Rs.50,000/-. 

For your information and necessary action.

Thanks and regards,

A. P. Kurian

Chairman

Association of Mutual Funds in India

706-708, Balarama,

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),

Mumbai 400 051

Tel : 2659 0382  * Fax: 2659 0209
